
     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Year 6   -   Summer Term 2024 

 

Supporting your child with their 
maths learning: 
 
All children have access to their Times 
Tables Rock Stars account to help 
them master these facts that are 
essential for year 6 maths and 
beyond. The key to learning these 
multiplication facts is little and often!  
Any opportunity to read scales at 
home or convert measures and 
weights for example when cooking 
will be of benefit. 
 

 

Project Information 
In our Geography lessons, we will be finding the answer to 
the following question: 
 
 
 
 
 
This Geography project builds upon the learning completed by 
the year 6 children in the very first term where we investigated 
what Immingham is doing to tackle climate change. 
Within this project we will look further into what causes global 
warming and climate change and how human activity can either 
help or hinder this problem. We will also find out exactly how 
green-house gasses are involved. A study of different areas of 
the world, and the effects that climate change is having upon 
them will be followed by an investigation into what countries 
around the world are doing to global warming and ensure that 
we are looking after our planet. 
A summary of the key information we are learning in this topic 
can be found in the knowledge organiser. This is available on the 
class pages on the website. You can support your child in their 
learning by: 

• Asking questions about their understanding of the facts on 
the knowledge organiser. 

• Watching anything to do with the natural world and 
climate change on TV. 

Reading: 
 
All children in school are expected to 
read at least three times per week 
with their reading recorded using 
their online account. New books will 
be issued after reading responses 
have been completed.  
Please note that if your child finds 
that they have chosen a book that 
they do not like or a finding too 
difficult, please send it back into 
school and we can happily change it 
for another. Likewise, if your child 
would rather read a book from home, 
this is also acceptable - just record it 
online as you would a school book.  
 

PE 
We have PE on Tuesday and Thursday. Most PE lessons will 
take place outdoors this half term so please ensure your child 
comes dressed appropriately for the changeable weather. 
Shorts should be worn under joggers please. Children should 
bring a hoodie or a jumper in case the weather is cold. 
 

Welcome Back 

It’s the summer term! Right now, our 

learning is more important than ever 

as we prepare for the SATs and our 

transition to secondary school.  We 

still have some great activities to 

complete. We are certain that the 

children will continue with the super 

attitudes they showed last term and 

everyone will shine. 

Mr Moss and Mrs March-Jones 

 

How could our actions now 
influence our future world? 


